Spay/neuter program

Randy Morris from
Wedowee Marine has
donated $1000 to be used
for the shelter’s spay neu-
ter program. This donation
will be matched by the
Birmingham spay and neu-
ter program. This will
allow many people in the
community who were not
able to take advantage of
past programs to have their
pets spayed or neutered.
This program is targeted

for low-income, unem-
ployed and military fami-
lies.

Registration for this
program will be at the
Randolph County Animal
Shelter booth next to
Gerson’s  Garden  at
Barktoberfest on Saturday,
Oct. 8, from 10 a.m, until 1
p.m. or by calling Robyn at
334-863-0101. This pro-
gram will be available until
the funds are depleted.



